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IMOGEN LOXTON: Thanks Claire for agreeing 
to this interview! We’ll start off with a 
rather standard question, but one which I 
find always has a pretty fascinating answer 
- did you always want to be a barrister? If 
yes, why? If no, what brought you to being 
a barrister?

CLAIRE ROBERTS: 

IMOGEN: We don’t often get an opportunity 
to celebrate what we enjoy about our work 
- what has been your favourite moment in 
your career to date?

CLAIRE: 

 

Claire Roberts

Claire Roberts is a barrister at 11 Wentworth Chambers. Claire was 
admitted to practice in 2011. Before coming to the bar she worked 
at Ashurst and as a Federal Court associate in Australia, at Linklaters 
in London and at a boutique litigation firm and the Knight First 
Amendment Institute in New York. At the bar, Claire appears and 
advises in relation to a broad range of commercial and public law 
matters, with a particular interest in defamation and media law. She 
is also a current member of the CAMLA Young Lawyers Committee. 
Claire sits down with Imogen Loxton, lawyer at Ashurst, to discuss her 
career and International Women’s Day.

IMOGEN: It’s certainly been an unusual 
couple of years to be a barrister, given 
all the changes that have had to happen 
due to the pandemic. How have you 
found adapting to the change to online 
Court? Are you excited to be back to in 
person hearings?

CLAIRE:  

IMOGEN: Looking back over your career so 
far, what is the best advice you have ever 
received?

CLAIRE: 

IMOGEN: The 2022 International Women’s 
Day campaign theme is #BreakTheBias. 
What does this mean to you and how would 
you suggest this is implemented in our 
readers’ work and personal lives?

CLAIRE: 

IMOGEN: Thanks again Claire for your time. 
One final question for you. We’ve heard 
about the best advice you have ever been 
given – what advice would you give to the 
next generation of women in this industry?

CLAIRE: 

Clairee Roberts

Barrister at 11 Wentworth Chambers


